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Fairfield County Commission Holds 2016 Reorganizational Meeting 
 

Lancaster, Ohio- The Board of County Commissioners held their annual 
Reorganizational Meeting today.   
 
The Reorganization Meeting is held to appoint the President and Vice President for the 
upcoming year as well as establish meeting dates. Commissioner David L. Levacy was 
named President for 2016 with Commissioner Steve Davis named Vice President.  
 
Commissioner Levacy, newly elected president of the board, stated, “I am excited and 
honored to serve as President for the Board of County Commissioners.  Along with the 
elected officials, county leadership team, and all public servants, I look forward to 
continuing to serve with collaboration and cooperation in preparing Fairfield County for a 
bright future.” 
 
The Board of Commissioners will meet every Tuesday in the Commissioners Hearing 
Room located at 210 East Main Street, Third Floor with the Review Session held at 9:00 
a.m. and the Regular Meeting at 10:00 a.m. Meeting agendas and minutes can be 
found on the Commissioners website at http://www.co.fairfield.oh.us/COMMISH/.  
Please contact Carri Brown, County Administrator, at (740) 652-7090 or 
cbrown@co.fairfield.oh.us with any questions.   
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